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Council Endorses Climate 
Emergency Action Plan 
2023-2033 
At the Ordinary Council Meeting on Tuesday 15 August, 
Council endorsed the Climate Emergency Action Plan 
2023-2033. This action plan is the second step in the 
Town’s response to climate change and includes detailed 
programs, projects, initiatives and actions to support 
Council and the community to transition to a low-carbon 
lifestyle. To read the plan in full, head to ‘Latest News’ 
on our website.

Upcoming Council Meetings 
Ordinary Council Meeting: Tuesday 19 September             
Ordinary Council Meeting: Tuesday 17 October           
Meetings take place in Council Chambers at 6:30pm.       

      

Did you know? 
This winter the Town is planting 
over 150 trees, including verge 
trees and trees in other public 
spaces, across East Fremantle.  

Neighbourhood Link’s 
Activities and Daytrips 
This month the Town’s Neighbourhood Link is taking 
a group of eligible people (65 years and above) on a 
scenic drive to Araluen Botanic Park in Roleystone to 
view over 100,000 tulips. To view all the activities and 
daytrips planned for Neighbourhood Link clientele this 
month, head to Neighbourhood Link on our website, 
located under ‘Community’ and ‘Community Services’ 
or call the friendly team on 9339 9381.

Passionate about developing
local communities? 
Then we need you!
Please join us at one of two Community Development 
Strategy Workshops to be held at Town Hall 
(135 Canning Highway, East Fremantle) where you’ll 
have the opportunity to provide your thoughts and 
your ideas as we brainstorm strategies to empower 
our local communities.

Workshop 1: Monday 4 September - 5:30pm to 8pm
Workshop 2: Saturday 9 September - 9:30am to 12pm

To read more and to register for the workshops, 
head to ‘Events’ on our website.

  


